
  
 

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION  
 
 PUBLIC HEARING SCHEDULED FOR 
 SEPTEMBER 18, 2019 

REGARDING THE PROPOSED 
ESTABLISHMENT OF THE AGRI-BUSINESS PARK  

SEWER IMPROVEMENT AREA (2019) 
 
   NOTICE IS HEREBY given that the Public Hearing regarding the proposed 
Establishment of the Agri-Business Park Sewer Improvement Area 2019, scheduled for September 
18, 2019 at 7:00 P.M. at the Batavia Town Hall located at, 3833 West Main Street, Batavia, NY 
14020 has been cancelled due to a technical requirement.   A public hearing will be rescheduled for 
a later date. 

Dated: September 6, 2019     Teressa M. Morasco  
        Town of Batavia 
        Town Clerk/Tax Collector 
 
 

  

 


